
 
 

 

WASHINGTON D.C./PHILADELPHIA TRIP 
2025 

PROGRAM INFORMATION 
CHENEY, HERITAGE, and LIBERTY MIDDLE SCHOOLS will be participating in the 
Close Up Washington DC program next year during April 2025! Close Up is a 
non-profit, non-partisan organization that runs a hands-on civic education 
program for students nationwide. The program consists of travel, learning, and 
fun, all packed into one amazing experience! Students will explore monuments 
and memorials; discuss current issues and history; engage in debates; meet and 
make friends with students from across the country! Learn more by visiting 
http://www.closeup.org/parents/middle-school . It has the brochure, sample 
schedule and answers for all those questions you have! 
 
PROGRAM DATES 

April 27- May 1, 2025 

 
PROGRAM INCLUDES- EVERYTHING!  

 
- 3 meals-per-day  
- Quality hotel accommodation 
- Program tuition and       
- instruction 
- Academic materials 
- Roundtrip Airfare 

- Access to Georgetown Medical Center 
- 24-hour supervision and security 
- All entrance fees and gratuities 
- Group photo, certificate, and souvenir 
- Limited accidental injury policy 
- Coach bus transportation around the city

Total cost is approximately $2100  

 

 

***If you are interested in attending Close Up, please email this form to  
Jenni Hammami at:  

   jhammami@west-fargo.k12.nd.us 
                         Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions!!! 
 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- cut here  -------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Student Name:      _________Grade (24-25 year):    Date of Birth:     
  
Parent/Guardian Name:         Signature:  ___________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Email-PRINT CLEARLY:  ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:      ______  School: _________________________________  Gender: __________ 
 

STUDENTS INTERESTED IN CLOSE UP MUST HAVE THREE (3) TEACHER RECOMMENDATIONS TO ATTEND 
CLOSE UP.  (FORMS WITH THIS QR CODE WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE FALL PARENT MEETING  
FOR STUDENTS TO HAND OUT TO TEACHERS. MUST HAVE AT LEAST 2 (TWO) CORE TEACHER 

RECOMMENDATIONS!!!) 
 

Close Up is non-profit 501c3 organization, tax ID # 23-7122882.  
Learn more at www.closeup.org. 

SCHOOL CONTACT : 

 
Jenni  Hammami 
JHAMMAMI@west-fargo.k12.nd.us 

 
 

CLOSE UP CONTACT: 

 
Jared Conn 
jconn@closeup.org 
 

REGISTRATION PROCESS: 

Once you express interest 
you will receive a personal 
ID and password for your 
student. This will allow you 
to check out everything at 
www.closeup.org, from cost 
to activities it is all in there! 
If you decide to move 
forward with this trip then 
you will then pay your 
deposits directly to Close Up 
Foundation either online or 
by mailing a check: Close Up 
accepts credit card, debit, 
online check, mail-in check, 
& money order. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cheney, Heritage, & Liberty Middle School Program 
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